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THE WEBSITE IS WRONG.

WHAT WEBSITE HAS WRONG INFORMATION?
Adria has an official website, but there are many other websites that are
affiliated with Adria. The local subdivisions usually have a site. In addition,
there are a couple of Imperial offices that maintain separate websites (the
Steward, for instance).

I SHOULD BE LISTED AND I’M NOT.
Minister information is provided by the Sovereign. Talk to your local sovereign
to be sure they have sent in their changes.

I SHOULD NOT BE LISTED BUT I AM.
Minister information is provided by the Sovereign. Talk to your local sovereign
to be sure they have sent in their changes.

HOW DO I CONTACT THE WEBMASTER?
He can be reached via e-mail at webmaster@adrianempire.org

WHY ARE MY NAME AND EXPIRATION DATE ARE ON THE WEBSITE?
The names and expiration dates of members are to be available at all times
because Adria is a 501c(3) not-for-profit corporation. The Imperial Steward
maintains this list, and publishes it on the Steward’s website. This is so the
local stewards, and the members themselves, can check their status at any time.

WHAT IF I DON’T WANT MY INFORMATION POSTED?
You cannot legally prevent your name from being included on the membership list.
For more information about privacy, see FAQ 13. No contact information is
posted, only names and expiration dates.

WHY IS MY PHONE NUMBER ON THE WEBSITE?
It should not be on any website, ever. Immediately contact the webmaster because
someone has posted it in error. Be sure to contact the correct webmaster (what
site is it listed on?).

THERE IS A HUGE ERROR IN ONE OF THE DOCUMENTS ON THE WEBSITE.
Adria is more than happy to fix mistakes. The front page of every manual and
guide has several people that you can contact. If the error is on the website
itself, contact the webmaster.


